
 
 

 

 

Ref. BIZ 004/2025 

 

 

March 19, 2025 

 

 

Subject:    Posting of the Notice Calling for the 2025 Annual General Meeting and its Attachments on the 

Company’s Website 

  
To:            President 

                  The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

Business Alignment Public Company Limited (“the Company”) is pleased to inform you that the Company 

will post the Notice Calling for the 2025 Annual General Meeting and its attachments (both Thai and 

English versions) on the Company’s website (www.bizalignment.com) since March 19, 2025. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

(Mr. Sompong Chunekitiyanone) 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


